
From: Jeff Plank  

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 8:26 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>; j.skinner@tvdsb.ca; j.bennett@tvdsb.ca 

Cc: Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Lehman, Steve <slehman@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna 

<ahopkins@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn <slewis@london.ca>; Hillier, Steven <shillier@london.ca>; 

Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca> 

Subject: Sir Arthur Currie 

 

I live in the Fox Hollow neighbourhood. My son was the first child enrolled in daycare at Sir Arthur 

Currie. I've watched as more and more portables are added every year and it's really disappointing. I 

wish there had been better planning to anticipate the increase in students. It's absolutely ridiculous that 

a school has 22 portables and that students need to use porta-potties to go to the washroom. I fully 

support Josh Morgan's plan for a new school in the area. 

 

Jeff Plank  

 


